
 

 

Date: 07/08/2023 

 

 

ARE YOU A QUALIFIED SIGN LANGUAGE (SL) PRACTIONER? 

 If so, and currently are working in Cogta, the department is looking for your 

services to assist as a SL interpreter. 

 If qualified, kindly contact Mr L. Bottoman, Director Human Resource 

Management on or before 10 August 2023.   

 Produced by the Directorate of Corporate Communication.  

Follow and like our page on Facebook @Cogta Eastern Cape. 
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